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12 March 2021 

Dear Parents 

As part of our plan to help the children in Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 ‘Catch Up and Go’, we are now 

able to offer booster sessions on a Tuesday and Wednesday after school. 

These sessions are designed to support and challenge all of the children. For the children who 

need additional support, these sessions will allow us to help fill any gaps and misunderstandings in 

learning the children may have.  For the children who need further challenge these sessions are 

about deepening understanding and reasoning in their learning. 

The booster sessions will run from 3pm to 4pm. 

Only children in Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 are permitted to stay – siblings in other year groups 

MUST be collected at the normal school time 3pm.   

If you wish for your child to stay for the booster sessions, please complete the form below and 

return to your child’s teacher on Monday 15th March 2021. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss S Griffin 

*************************************************************************** 

CHILDS NAME  

 

I wish for my child to stay for booster sessions on the following days:- 

Tuesday ONLY 

 

 

Wednesday ONLY Both Tuesday and 

Wednesday 

 

 
please tick  

I understand I am responsible for collecting any siblings (if applicable) at 3pm 

 

I will collect my child at 4pm  

 

 

I wish for my child to go home alone at 

4pm – 

 

please sign 

 


